
T h a n k  Y o u  f o r  y o u r  S u p p o r t !
June 24, 2024


Dear Valued Sponsors, Vendors, Community Leaders, and Local Businesses,


On behalf of the Unified Committee for Afro-American Contributions (UCAC), I would like to 
express our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support of our organization and our 
mission. As the Juneteenth chair and son of the founder, I am truly honored to work alongside 
such dedicated individuals and businesses who share our vision for documenting, increasing 
understanding of, and fostering African American contributions to the history and development 
of St. Mary's County.


Your generous contributions have helped us to continue advocating for improvements in 
health, education, and community building for all citizens of St. Mary's County. Your support 
has enabled us to host successful events, programs, and initiatives that celebrate the rich 
heritage and culture of African Americans in our community.


We are deeply grateful for your ongoing commitment to our cause and for your belief in the 
importance of preserving and honoring the contributions of African Americans in St. Mary's 
County. Your support has been instrumental in helping us to achieve our goals and make a 
positive impact on the lives of those we serve.


Thank you for standing with us and for your continued partnership in our efforts to create a 
more inclusive and equitable community for all. We look forward to continuing to work together 
to build a brighter future for St. Mary's County.


With sincere appreciation,


Mike Brown

2024 Juneteenth Chair


Unified Committee for Afro-American Contributions (UCAC)



